2018 MAAD BASKETBALL

Newsletter - Issue #1 November 1, 2017

GSLAD IS EXCITED TO HOST 2018 MAAD BASKETBALL!!

- GSLAD is proud to announce that we have selected Hazelwood West High School as our official gym for 2018 MAAD Basketball tournament.
- The dates will be March 15—17, 2018.
- LaQuinta Inn was chosen to be our lodging headquarters.
- All meetings will be held at GSLAD.
- Deaf Night Out (DNO) will be held at GSLAD with dinner being served by our kitchen staff.
- We have been raising funds through our fun events.

MORE DETAILS TO FOLLOW IN NEXT NEWSLETTER!





Committee

- Marvin Haynes, chairperson
- Tiara Mason
- Stephen Young
- Bill Blank
- Jason Roberts
- Paul Kiel

Greater St. Louis Association of the Deaf (GSLAD)
2190 Creve Coeur Mill Road, Maryland Heights, MO. 63043